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Hi Veronica,
 
I am nominating myself, Deqa Egal, Senior Regulatory Affairs Advisor at IESO, to participate in the
Transmission Connections Review working group.
 
I would like to participate in both Stream 1 and Stream 2.
 
Please confirm receipt of this nomination. Looking forward to the opportunity to contribute.
 
Best regards,
 
Deqa Egal | Senior Advisor, Regulatory Affairs
Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) | T: (416) 506-2876
120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 1600, Toronto, ON, M5H 1T1 
Web: www.ieso.ca | Twitter: IESO_Tweets | LinkedIn: IESO
 
 
This e-mail message and any files transmitted with it are intended only for the named
recipient(s) above and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient(s), any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail message or any files transmitted with it is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or are not the named
recipient(s), please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail message.
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